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reFRESH Waterlines Project 
Waterline Construction on Estero Boulevard 

from Madera Road to Lanark Avenue Begins in September! 
 

The Fort Myers Beach Waterline Replacement Program progresses south on Estero Boulevard!  In September, 
work begins to replace the water mains on Estero Boulevard in Phase 3A from Madera Road to Lanark Avenue 
(see map).  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Water mains will be installed on both the bay and the gulf sides of Estero Boulevard and will require connections 
to existing waterlines on both sides of the boulevard.  Once the new waterline is installed, tested and approved, 
individual services will be connected. 
 
Crews are expected to work during daytime hours from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m.  Some night and weekend work may be 
necessary.  Two travel lanes are expected to remain open the majority of the project; however, motorists may 
experience daytime or nighttime one-lane traffic on Estero Boulevard.  Flaggers will alternate traffic frequently, 
but motorists should expect delays.  This project is being done in coordination with Lee County’s Estero 
Boulevard Improvements Project. 
 
What do property owners, businesses and residents need to know? 
Businesses and residents along Estero Boulevard in this section should be prepared for water shut-offs.  Every 
effort will be made to minimize water shut-offs; however, it is likely that you will experience planned and 
possible emergency water shut-offs.  While affected parties will be notified via flyers prior to planned water 
shut-offs, it is recommended that you keep bottled water on hand for emergency water shut-offs.  A 
precautionary boil water period of approximately three to five (3-5) days typically follows a water shut-off.   
 
Questions?  Need help? 
Visit the project website at www.reFRESHFMBeach.com for Construction Look Aheads.  Information about the 
Fort Myers Beach Waterline Replacement Program can be found by clicking on the “reFRESH Waterlines” 
button.  You may also sign up on the website to receive weekly construction emails about the project.  If you 
have questions or concerns during construction, please contact the reFRESH Waterlines public information 
office, Cella Molnar & Associates, Inc. at 239-337-1071 or via e-mail to kmolnar@cella.cc.  
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